
 

 

 

Welcome to Eugene Auer!  It is with great excitement that I welcome you to Auer school.  It is indeed an 

honor and a privilege to lead such a wonderful learning community! 

Our mission is to empower and inspire Auer students to apply the knowledge, skills and attitudes necessary 

to be creative problem solvers, to achieve personal success, and to contribute responsibly in a diverse and 

dynamic world.   We aim to create an enriching school environment where everyone belongs and comes to 

school ready to engage in new learning adventures, discover their potential and grow together into life long 

learners!  We are respectful to all and believe in treating each other with kindness, and dignity.  Eugene 

Auer is a wonderful community and together we all ensure each child thrives.  The entire staff looks forward 

with great enthusiasm to the opportunity and privilege of helping to guide your child towards a bright and 

successful future. 

Auer PTA works tirelessly to engage our families and students in a myriad of wonderful and fun activities 

throughout the school year- including chalk the walk, the welcome back picnic, Summer Bash, Fun Run, 

Halloween Trunk or Treat, V.I.P. Dance, and so many more!  I encourage you to get involved. 

As principal I could not be prouder of our students, staff, and school community.   Please feel free to stop 

by or call at any time if you have any questions throughout the school year.  We are here to be partners with 

you in your child’s education.  Open, honest communication is a key component of making that partnership 

successful.   We take seriously our charge of helping to inspire and empower your child to achieve personal 

success in our diverse and dynamic world. 

And as we say every morning in our announcements, remember to work hard and be kind; that’s AUER 

POWER!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


